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Grange First School.
Norham Road, Gosforth.

Newcastle upon Tyne. NE3 2NP

Tel: 0191 2852954
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@grange_first

Date: 6th March 2019
School to School support

Dear Parents and Carers

I have been asked to provide leadership support to one of our neighbouring schools within the Gosforth Schools’ Trust.  Initially this will be Thursdays and Fridays until Easter. Within the Gosforth Schools’ Trust we pledge that when one of us is in need, the other schools will step in to offer the help that is required.
Mrs. Kidd-Scannell is not in class on a Thursday and Friday and will be overseeing the school. With the support of our leadership group and our excellent staff team, we will ensure that the education and provision of all of our children is not affected. I am sure that you will give her all your support.

I will be in school on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and will be there to answer any questions and respond to any concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Ward

(Headteacher) 
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Supporting children through key adults
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